
From: Ryder, Christopher 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 12:18 PM 
To: Gutman, Michele M. 
Subject: Acknowledge Receipt 
 
Michele, 
 
I received your submittal dated June 27, 2013, regarding the annual certification of the parent 
company guarantee.  An NRC review will be performed and any fees associated with this review 
will be charged to TAC number L33282.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Chris Ryder  
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Room 3WFN 13C27 
Mail stop 3WFN 13C54 
 
Tel: (301) 287-0651 
Fax: (301) 287-9339 
 


